Jeff Watson

Planner II

411 North Ruby
Ellensburg WA 98926

RE: CU-13-00005
Carlson Conditional Use Permit

Dear Jeff;

While looking on the Kittitas County Planning web site, I have
noticed that there are some purposed changes to the counties
Comprehensive Plan and Code. These changes to Sec. 17.08.163 have a
direct effect on my Conditional Use Permit application. By adding boat
launches to commercial outdoor activities, this would allow us to apply
for only the boat launch that was our original intent and not a camp
ground. Since these are pending changes we would like to ask for an
extension on our permit to December 31, 2013 so that the changes
could become part of the Comprehensive Plan.

It seems that the word campground in our permit has caused a lot
of misunderstandings in the community about what we are purposing to
do. If we could have the option of only applying for the boat launch it
would help us greatly.

Thank you for your consideration:
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Kris Carlson
3200 McManamy Rd.
Ellensburg, WA. 98926




